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Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health 

and Health Care:  

 

My name is Dr. Tara Sanderson and I am a Licensed Psychologist and Small 

Business Owner. I have been a psychologist in Tigard and Portland areas of Oregon 

and have been practicing for 10 years. 

 

I am writing this letter in support of HB2029. 

 

The way that insurance audits are currently being implemented are abusive and 

unfair and limit access to care to the people of Oregon. Please help stop this 

practice. 

 

Most industries have audits that are specifically set for certain amounts of time and 

that seems like a logical solution for our industry as well.  

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Your name. 


